[image: image1.jpg]



Roby Park Primary School

Easton Road

Huyton

Knowsley

L36 4NY

Tel: 0151 477 8340

Website: www.robyparkprimary.co.uk 

E-mail: robypark@knowsley.gov.uk 
Headteacher: Mrs K Allen
Date: Thursday 12th November
Dear parents/carers,

Year 6 Class Teacher
I am really excited to announce that we have been able to offer Miss Beggs a permanent position, here at Roby Park which she was thrilled to accept. She is a wonderful asset to our team.
Therefore, Miss Beggs will continue as the Year 6 class teacher for the rest of the academic year. We are thrilled with the extremely positive feedback from pupils and parents about what a wonderful job she is doing. The children are thoroughly engaged in their learning and progressing very well. We are really pleased with how they are embracing their learning since returning.

To continue supporting Year 6 to close the gaps in their learning, there will be additional interventions throughout the school week, during the day. The booster sessions, on Mondays after school, will continue up until SATs week. They run from the second week back of each half term through to the last week. The children are being split in to two groups in order to challenge and extend them so all children are able to meet their full potential.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch.

Warmest regards,
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Kat Allen

Headteacher 
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